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About the Spike 150 Commission & Golden Spike Foundation 
Spike 150 is a non-profit effort organized by the state of Utah to commemorate the 150th anniversary of the 
completion of the Transcontinental Railroad and the ceremonial driving of the last golden spike at Promontory 
Summit in Utah. In 2018, the Utah State Legislature appropriated $1 million to support this initiative with the intent 
to educate, inspire, innovate and share the legacy of the Golden Spike. A Commission made up of officials, 
community leaders and organizers was formed to oversee and coordinate the initiative. In addition to public 
support, private donations are being raised to support commemorative experiences, provide marketing support to 
celebrations happening across the state, and to reach and engage more than 2.5 million Utah students, residents 
an and visitors. For more information, visit www.spike150.org  
 
About the Spike 150 Anniversary Celebration 
On May 10, 1869, the last spike of the Transcontinental Railroad was ceremonially driven into a polished laurel 
railroad tie at Promontory Summit, Utah, to commemorate the joining of the rail lines built by the Central Pacific 
railroad from the west, and the Union Pacific Railroad from the east.  The driving of this final golden spike 
represented a new era in connecting people, moving goods, and igniting America’s progress.  This single event 
had the power to unify the nation, usher in a new era for travel, and help lead the United States into the Industrial 
Age and its position as a world power. This iconic event also showed the world that great things can happen with 
vision, hard work, dedication, and collaboration.  These are principles that still ring true today and can make the 
next significant innovation happen. Spike 150, is Utah’s celebration of the 150th anniversary of the Golden Spike.  
Through a yearlong series of events all across Utah and the nation, we hope to unify, educate, inspire, innovate 
and share the legacy of the Golden Spike. For more information, visit www.Spike150.org  
 
About Union Pacific  
Union Pacific Railroad is the principal operating company of the Union Pacific Corporation. One of America’s 
most recognized companies, Union Pacific Railroad connects 23 states in the western two-thirds of the country 
by rail, providing a critical link in the global supply chain. In the past 10 years, Union Pacific invested 
approximately $34 billion in its network and operations to support America’s transportation infrastructure. The 
railroad’s diversified business mix includes agricultural products, automotive, chemicals, coal, industrial products 
and intermodal. Union Pacific serves many of the fastest-growing U.S. population centers, operates from all 
major West Coast and Gulf Coast ports to eastern gateways, connects with Canada’s rail systems and is the only 
railroad serving all six major Mexico gateways. Union Pacific provides value to its roughly 10,000 customers by 
delivering products in a safe, reliable, fuel-efficient and environmentally responsible manner. In August 2018, 
Union Pacific donated $1 million-plus to Utah to help the state celebrate the 150th anniversary of the completion 
of America’s first transcontinental railroad.  
 
 

 


